
This Report is sent out by the Trustees of the Toronto Ortho­
pedic Hospital for the purpose of supplying information con­
cerning the good work the hospital is doing for the benefit of 
humanity, and with the hope of arousing the interest of any who 
may feel disposed to aid this work in some practical way.

The Toronto Orthopedic Hospitaî is supported :

I. By the fees paid by patients for maintenance and nursing;

II. By a yearly grant from the Ontario Government; and

III. By donations from those who are in sympathy with the 
desire of the Trustees to place all the benefits of the institution 
at the command of the worthy poor.

Donations or bequests are very acceptable and receive 
prompt acknowledgment.

Annual subscriptions of amounts from $1.00 upward 
are a very welcome source of Income. Would you not 
like to become an annual subscriber?

The demands upon the charitable resources of the Hospital 
are constantly increasing, and an endowment fund must be estab­
lished if the future needs of the great work which has been under­
taken are to be provided for.

Private wards are furnished for private patients.

Wards at less expense for those of limited means.

Wards for the poor, where no charge is made for professional 
service.


